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A letter from our Pastor
Pastor Robb Brunansky

This evening marks the beginning of our
official celebration of Thanksgiving as a
church. At 6:00 p.m. we will gather for our
annual Thanksgiving service. It’s one of my
favorite services of the year, and this year is
even more special as we celebrate several
baptisms. We'll also have a time of sharing so
you can encourage one another by relating
how God has been kind to you this past year.
Join us for our Thanksgiving Communion
service this evening and be reminded of how
good and merciful our God is to us.

November 15th, 2020

Sermon
"The Mystery Of Christ"

Ephesians 3:1-7
Robb Bruansky

Morning Worship Songs
Behold Our God
How Marvelous

Living Hope

For The Sake Of Your Name

Desert Hills Contact
Information

Phone Number:
602-938-3950

Email:
office@deserthillschurch.com

Visit us on the web at
deserthillschurch.com for a
complete list of pastors and
staff along with their contact
information.

@deserthillsbiblechurch

ﬂ Desert Hills Bible Church



News and Updates

Men's Breakfast - Men's breakfast will be held on
Saturday, November 21st at 8am in the Fellowship
Hall.

Thanksgiving Communion Service - Join us for our
Thanksgiving Communion Service on November 15th
at 6pm. We will have baptisms, communion and a
time of sharing praise and thankfulness to God.

Tom Wodrich Memorial Service - Tom Wodrich
went to be with his Lord and Savior Jesus Christ on
October 24, 2020. We will be gathering with family
and friends to celebrate what he meant to us in a
casual open house on November 21st, Ilpm to 8pm.
The address is 12617 N 58th Drive, Glendale, AZ
85304. We look forward to sharing memories
together! In lieu of flowers, please make donations to
Ironwood High School Boys Basketball via PayPal
@ihseaglesbball or check sent c/o Jennie Brower to
above address. Please note "In honor of Tom
Wodrich" in notes/memo for a reciept.

Thanksgiving Dinner - This beloved tradition is
scheduled for Sunday, November 22, immediately
after the 10:30 worship service. The cost is $7/adult,
$5/teenager, and kids 12 and under are free. The max
cost per family is $30. The meal is catered, so you just
need to register and show up! You can register at
dhbc.events. Please register as early as possible to help
us plan the right amount of food. If money is an issue,
let the elders know, and we will make sure your meal
is covered. We don't want anyone to skip this because
of finances!

Children's Choir - Children ages 7-12 are getting
ready for our upcoming Christmas Eve service! We
are meeting every Thursday at 4:30pm in the Main
Auditorium.

Missionary of the Month
Michael and Cathalain Carter

Michael and Cathalain Carter serve with Mission to the
World in Nagoya, Japan. Their goal is to produce self-
sustaining, self-governing and self-propagating
churches in Nagoya. Their desire is to continue the
work of the Lord in helping mentor and raise up men
who can lead their current church

November 15th, 2020
Church Finances

Weekly Church Need: $8,679.00
Weekly Received: $10,084.00
Weekly +/-: $1,355.00
Year-to-Date Need: $390,541.00
YTD Received: $451,513.00

Yearly +/-: $60,972.00

Prayer Request and
Praises

Tom Wodrich, who has been in
the hospital most of this past
year, went to be with our Lord
on October 24th. Please keep
Mary Kay and her children in
prayer during this time.




